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Reference: WW010003 
Contact: Chenge Taruvinga  

@greatercambridgeplanning.org 
 

 

 
18 December 2023 

 

The Planning Inspectorate 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Temple Quay House 

Temple Quay, Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

 

Electronic submission only  
 
  
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Application by Anglian Water Services Limited for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation project 
(CWWTPR) (Ref: WW010003):  
 
Response to matters at Deadline 3 (D3) for receipt by the Examining Authority 
 

Introduction 
 
1. I am writing on behalf of South Cambridgeshire District Council (SCDC) [20041387] to 

submit to the Examining Authority (ExA) matters for Deadline 3 (D3) of the Cambridge 
Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation (CWWTPR) Development Consent Order 
(DCO) Examination.  
 

2. The matters addressed are set out below. 
 

 
Comments on the Applicants Response to the SCDC Local Impact Report  
 
3. South Cambridgeshire District Council has noted the responses provided by the 

Applicant [REP2-036] in respect of the SCDC LIR [REP1-139] now superseded by 

[REP2-052]. The District Council has provided brief comments to the Applicant’s 
responses, and these are set out in:  
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• South Cambridgeshire District Council - Comments on Anglian Water’s 

response to the SCDC Local Impact Report (LIR) 

− Document Ref: SCDC_ LIR_AW_D3_18.12.23_v1 

 
 
 Comments on the responses to the LIR by Save Honey Hill  
 
4. The District Council has also noted the responses to the SCDC LIR [REP1-139] now 

superseded by [REP2-052] from Save Honey Hill [REP2-066]. There are several 
clarifications that the Council would make in light of this representation, and these are 
noted in the following document: 

 

• South Cambridgeshire District Council - Comments on Save Honey Hill’s 

(SHH) response to the Local Impact Report (LIR) 

− Document Ref: SCDC_LIR_SHH_D3_18.12.23_v1 
 
 
Other Matters 
 
5. South Cambridgeshire District Council would like the Examining Authority to note that 

positive engagement with the Applicant on the draft Statement of Common Ground 
(SoCG) continues. This also includes the Principles Areas of Disagreement which we 
are considering in tandem.  

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stephen Kelly 

Director of Planning & Economic Development 

On behalf of: South Cambridgeshire District Council 
 

 




